

A Publication of College Street Baptist Church 407 South College Street • PO Box 340 • Walhalla, SC 29691



BAPTIST MEN'S DAY

We will celebrate Baptist Men's Day on Sunday, January 27, during our Morning Worship Service. Please be praying for those who will be leading us in this special time of worship.

PASSION PLAY 2019 NEWS!

The Choir rehearsals for the 2019 Passion Play continue on Wednesdays at 7:15 PM and Sundays at 6:45 PM. DRAMA rehearsals will begin soon. Our set construction will be the week of March 11. Anyone that can help with this, please contact Ray. We will also need nursery workers, greeters and backstage help. Please be much in prayer for all the preparation and the presentation which will be April 5-7.



<u>KIDSALT FUNDRAISER</u> BREAKFAST

Sunday, February 24, 2019, FLC Dining Room - 8:00—9:30 AM

KIDSALT YARD & VENDOR

SALE FUNDRAISER

Saturday, March 2, 2019 - FLC

8:00 a.m.—12:00 Noon



Music Ministry Notes



MEDIA MINISTRY TEAM SCHEDULE

January 27, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Randy McManamay

SOUND SYSTEM

10:15 a.m. - Michael Oakley, Sr. (ORCH/MEns)

February 3, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Tracy Tichenor

SOUND SYSTEM
10:15 a.m. - Jeremy Tichenor (WT)

February 10, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Mike Bonham

SOUND SYSTEM 10:15 a.m. - Joe Rukat (ORCH)

February 17, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Tracy Tichenor

SOUND SYSTEM
10:15 a.m. - Jeremy Tichenor (WT)

February 24, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Mary Wright

SOUND SYSTEM
10:15 a.m. - Michael Oakley, Sr. (ORCH/PT)

March 3, 2019

<u>VIDEO POWER POINT</u> 10:15 a.m. - Tracy Tichenor

SOUND SYSTEM
10:15 a.m. - Jeremy Tichenor

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES



1. Sunday, January 27 - BAPTIST MEN'S DAY

8:30 AM - Orchestra rehearse

9:00 AM - Men's Ensemble rehearsal

6:45 PM - Passion Play Choir rehearsal

2. Wednesday, January 30 -

7:15 PM - Adult/Passion Play Choir rehearsals

4:30 PM - Youth Band rehearsal 8:45 PM - WorshipTeam rehearsal

3. Sunday, February 3 -

8:30 AM - WorshipTeam rehearsal

10:10 AM - Adult Choir rehearsal

4. Wednesday, February 6 -

5:15 PM - Orchestra rehearsal

7:15 PM - Adult/Passion Play Choir rehearsals

5. Sunday, February 10 -

8:30 AM - Orchestra rehearsal

10:10 AM - Adult Choir rehearsal

4:30 PM - Youth Band rehearsal

6:45 PM - Passion Play Choir rehearsal

6. Wednesday, February 13 -

7:15 PM - Adult/Passion Play Choir rehearsals

8:45 PM - WorshipTeam rehearsal

7. Sunday, February 17 -

8:30 AM - WorshipTeam rehearsal

10:10 AM - Adult Choir rehearsal

6:00 PM - Passion Play Choir rehearsal

8. Wednesday, February 20 -

5:15 PM - Orchestra rehearsal

7:15 PM - Adult/Passion Play Choir rehearsals

8:45 PM - PraiseTeam rehearsal



THE "SON" FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET INFORMATION

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET, WALHALLA, SC 29691

TEL: 638-5330 (Mildred Byars)
OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY
9:30 AM UNTIL 2:00 PM





208 Families 72 Individuals



FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION

Month of December 2018

Total number of families served this month: Total number of people in households served: Total number of families that received USDA products:	78 171 78		
		Total number of people in the families that received USDA products:	171
		Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:	46
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:	48		

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING AS OF 1-23-19 \$4,987.97

THANK YOU NOTE

Dear College Street Family,

"During a time like this, we realize how much our friends and relatives really mean to us....Your expression of sympathy will always be remembered."

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for the thoughts, prayers and visits throughout Mom's (Margene's) sickness and her passing. The Deacon box was greatly appreciated as it contained much needed items. We also appreciate the meal provided after the service by the Benevolence Committee.

Our family is truly blessed to have you all as a church family.

Sincerely,

The Family of Margene Gravley



It's easy to tithe and give your offerings online!

Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can now be made online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, easy and secure and you can use debit or credit or check cards, or checking account. Just go to our website at www.collegestreetbaptist.org for further information and instructions.

Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, but is an additional option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell phone or other mobile devices. College Street is using a church donation system provided by the Easy Tithe corporation. *EasyTithe* is church specific and is currently used by hundreds of churches across the nation.

You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify recurring donations. You can specify whether the contribution should go to the general budget or to designated categories. A credit card (MasterCard, Visa, or Discover) or a debit card can be used as well as a regular checking account. The process is secure and confidential and you will have continual access to your giving records.

Student Ministries

- Lauren Beddingfield, Student Ministry Director

Hello CSBC!

Our New Year has definitely kicked off to a great start! Over the past few weeks, our MARK Club kids have been bringing new friends. Since resuming on January 6th, we have had 5 new children join us at MARK Club!

Our youth have started a Sunday night Bible Study on Lee Strobel's best-selling book "The Case for Christ". We have some adults that have come forward to work with them on Sundays and Wednesdays, but we would definitely appreciate more help. Please let me know if you're interested in working with our youth.

Believe it or not, we are already starting to work on Vacation Bible School 2019! The theme for this year is "Into the Wild": Amazing Encounters with Jesus! Vanessa and I would appreciate your assistance with VBS. We are currently working on recruiting volunteers for this year and if you are interested in volunteering in any area, please let me know.

We have two upcoming fundraisers for our children that are working on going to KidSalt camp in July:

February 24th from 8:00-9:30 a.m. is our second Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser.

March 2nd is our Yard Sale Fundraiser from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 noon. Reserving tables cost \$5; we are planning to have a pancake breakfast on this date as well. We will also have members of Troop 1113 on site during this event if you are interested in purchasing Girl Scout cookies.

A new event this year is Girl Scout Sunday! The week of March 12th (the Girl Scout birthday) is Girl Scout Week. On March 10th, the girls of Troop 1113 will have a small presentation to share with the church. Our church has four girls in this troop and they are excited to share about their Girl Scout experience.

Looking forward to a great winter season here at College Street! We are always looking for people to love and invest in our youth and children. See me if you are interested in getting involved!

Lauren

Because of Him,

A LETTER FROM YOUR DEACON CHAIRMAN

Dear College Street Members,

The Christian church is under attack and I feel led by the Lord to take a stand. I announced in church this past Sunday that we would start a Campus Prayer Walk on Sunday mornings at 8:30 We will start this Sunday, January 27, 2019. We will meet in the sanctuary before starting.

If you have a desire to see our church survive and thrive, PLEASE come join us and be richly blessed!

When the Israelites' were in the wilderness, God instructed Moses to construct a tabernacle to worship Him. Every part of it was sanctified. We have to do the same with our tabernacle. If it's on the campus of CSBC, it's worthy of being sanctified for service to God. This especially applies to our people. Pray for people sitting in pews, chairs in the Sunday School rooms, choir loft, FLC, office, food bank, people that arrive in the cars and use the parking lots, everything! The possibilities are endless and what God can do is endless as well!

Please be in prayer about this and plan to meet Sunday to take a stand.

Thank you,

Blease H. Harper CSBC Chairman of Deacons